RESPONSES TO INTERNAL AUDITOR REPORT
The PC appreciates the wisdom of the suggestion that two councillors should take on specific areas of responsibility – two for HS2 matters/two for the landfill issues etc and will look at this in the coming weeks.
The sports pavilion lease is now hopefully ready to be completed – if there are further delays to this completion then the PC will produce a memorandum as suggested.
The PC does not feel that there is a need for regular newsletters – as in monthly – but will continue to produce them when the need arises, usually producing more than four per year.
The minutes will be recorded as being unanimously agreed from now on, if there is ever a dissent the numbers voting to accept will be made clear along with a proposer and seconder.
The PC is to purchase a new accounting package.
Councillors will not request funding in person in future, rather the organisation that they are representing – ie Friends of Finmere – will make the request.
The new model financial regulations have been downloaded and are being adapted for the size of the PC as instructed by NALC.  They will be adopted at the July meeting.
The Clerk will undergo online training with HMRC.


